
SAC Meeting 

Dec. 11, 2018 

3:50-4:40 

Janine Jones called the meeting at 3:45. Attendance: Janine Jones, Kevin Oberlink, 

Amber DelTufo, Melissa Brown, Le Kooc, Craig McCoy, Kelly Eaker, Jessica D’Elia, 

Cecilia Larroude Lloyd, Curtis Carpenter, Nate Bruckner, and Gina Medina Malave.  

Guest- Janice McCord. 

 

Approval of Minutes- A motion was made by to approve the minutes by Nate Bruckner 

and seconded by Curtis Carpenter. 

  

Use of SAC funds- Requesting $1500.00 for travel to Jacksonville for 3 days for subs, 

meals, mileage, and hotel for Pre-K - K Singapore Math training for two new teachers- 

Ms. Kipp and Ms. Meyers. In all, we will need $9000 for training this year.  Two other 

funding sources are $1,000 from the Ed. Foundation, and $6,000 from the California 

Grant.  Currently, we have $13,396 in SAC funds. In addition, we believe we will receive 

additional SAC funds.  However, we don’t know what we will receive.  We need to 

reserve $3,325 for vertical planning from last year, in case we are billed for that cost.  

Nate Bruckner requested an annual Singapore Math budget to help us move forward.  

Next month, Scott Simpson will give us a more itemized budget for Singapore for the 

rest of the school year. Curtis Carpenter made a motion to approve the funds and it was 

seconded by Nate Bruckner.  The vote was approved unanimously.  

 

Principal’s Report- 

Science & Math night were very successful, and the passports were well received.  Next 

week, 2nd grade is going to Gaylord Palms, 4th grade to St. Augustine, and 5th grade to 

Wonderworks. It is also Casual for a Cause this Thursday (Crazy Sock Day) for the 

Salvation Army.  Mrs. Jones has 3 students go to All State this year. Her Music program 

for the holidays was wonderful!  

 

Discussion- 

Cecelia Larroude Lloyd is writing an article focusing on our school for Portfolio 

Magazine. Curtis Carpenter is going to bring our notes discussing putting signs on our 

fencing to raise money for SAC. He will be on the agenda for next month.  

 

PTA Report- 

Melissa Brown reported that the Holiday Shop went well and the kids loved it.  The Fun 

Run is in March.  PTA Store opens this Thursday. Hopefully fleeces will be delivered 

this week. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:40. 


